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I live in district 2 and I am against SB 210. This is a bill that will hurt Oregonians. 

Many elderly and disabled people have a hard time getting to voting places and this 

takes away their ability to have their voices counted in elections. It also greatly 

impacts those that may not have the means to drive. Please vote NO on SB 210. 

Voting should not be made difficult.  


